
From:	Carlson,	Ted	A.		
Sent:	Wednesday,	August	23,	2017	3:37	PM	
To:	Chipa@LTSWD.com	
Cc:	Gray,	Martin	R.	<mgray@cob.org>;	Kevin	Renz	
<KevinRenz@cityofferndale.org>	
Subject:	RE:	Construction	water	use	
		
Good	afternoon	Chip,	
		
I	had	a	chance	to	check	in	with	Bellingham	staff	and	get	some	additional	
information	to	help	process	your	request.			Bellingham	is	currently	
flushing	approximately	35,000	gallons	a	week	to	maintain	chlorine	
residual	in	our	distribution	system.		Given	that,	Bellingham	will	agree	to	
provide	Lummi	Sewer	and	Water	District	up	to	35,000	gallons	per	week	
of	construction	water	without	charge.	
		
Since	the	construction	site	at	Slater	Road	is	in	the	City	of	Ferndale,	I	did	
follow-up	with	Kevin	Renz	to	make	sure	that	Ferndale	doesn't	have	any	
issues	with	this.			Kevin	indicated	that	Ferndale	was	ok	with	this	
arrangement	and	I've	copied	him	here	so	he	stays	in	the	loop.		
		
This	arrangement	can	stay	in	place	during	construction	as	long	as	
Bellingham	benefits	from	moving	water	in	this	portion	of	our	system,	or	
until	Ferndale	notifies	us	that	Ferndale	water	is	in	place,	available,	and	
they	would	like	us	to	terminate.		At	this	point	it	seems	like	a	great	
solution	for	all	of	us,	saves	Lummi	some	money,	puts	our	water	to	use,	
and	saves	Ferndale	a	little	water.		
		
Thanks	for	reaching	out.		Please	work	with	Marty	Gray	on	the	
logistics.			Thanks		
		
Ted	A.	Carlson	
Public	Works	Director	
City	of	Bellingham	
(360)	778-7998	
tcarlson@cob.org	



		
My	incoming	and	outgoing	emails	are	subject	to	public	disclosure	
requirements	
		
From:	Carlson,	Ted	A.		
Sent:	Tuesday,	August	22,	2017	1:50	PM	
To:	'Chip	Anderson'	<Chipa@LTSWD.com>	
Subject:	RE:	Construction	water	use	
		
Chip,	
		
Thanks	for	the	background.		I	was	not	aware	of	details	of	the	agreement	
that	Bob	had	worked	out	in	2013.			I'm	in	the	process	of	catching	up	with	
City	staff	on	this	and	will	be	able	to	get	back	to	you	tomorrow.			Thanks	
		
Ted	A.	Carlson	
Public	Works	Director	
City	of	Bellingham	
(360)	778-7998	
tcarlson@cob.org	
		
My	incoming	and	outgoing	emails	are	subject	to	public	disclosure	
requirements	
		
	


